
October 21, 1993

Don Rierson 
Missouri Hall
809 S. Mullanix
Northeast Missouri State University 
Kirksville, Missouri 63501
Dear Mr. Rierson:
At this time, I cannot commit to the conference times that were 
suggested in your letter. Education and youth are priorities of 
mine not only in business but personally, so I regret that I cannot 
accept all invitations extended.
Attached is a list of individuals  that could 
contribute to your conference.
Good luck on the conference.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller, 
Principal Chief


